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1.  Would you want to add adult family homes, assisted living facilities, hospitals,
hospices or home health agencies to any of the facilities specified in ss. 156.05 (2) (b)
and 156.19?

2.  Is the definition of “health care provider” under s. 156.01 (6) too broad?

Debora A. Kennedy
Assistant Chief Counsel
266–0137


